
Little Reddings 
Primary 
school  

 Nursery 

Home school links 

 We have an open door policy  

where you will have time to 

help your child settle in 

during the mornings. 

 Please stay if you are able to 

at 8.50  and we ask parents 

to leave promptly to ensure 

all children are ready to 

start lessons at 9.00. 

 This also gives you the 

opportunity to talk to your 

child’s teachers about how 

they are progressing and 

settling in. If you need a 

longer appointment, you are 

more than welcome to arrange 

that with the teacher. 

Nursery 

 Curriculum Overview  

Online resources 

Here are a few links to websites 

that your child could visit that 

will support some of their 

learning: 

CBeebies , Primary Games, ICT 

games, Crickweb, Woodlands 

interactive, Maths Zone, 

Topmarks. 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please 

do not hesitate to speak to any of 

the adults in EYFS, who would be 

happy to assist you. 

 



 

Our Topics this term:  

Is it shiny? 

We will learn about: 

Shiny and non-shiny  

things 

Properties of materials 

Reflections and mirrors 

Things that glow 

 

 

What is a shadow? 

We will learn about: 

Shadows 

Light and Dark 

Night and Day 

Shapes and Pattern 

The Sun 

Silhouettes 

Nocturnal Animals 

 

Things to Remember  

Make sure your child has 

wears normal school 

shoes to school as well as 

bringing in wellies.  

Do not bring in toys from 

home in case it gets lost 

or broken. 

Watch out for our weekly 

newsletter to keep up to 

date with what Nursery 

have been up to each 

week.  

Jewellery (except for 

small stud earrings) is 

not permitted to be worn 

in school. 

Summer Term 2017  

 

We hope you enjoyed 

the holidays and are 

looking forward to 

starting school again.  

We are very excited 

about the new term 

and hope you are 

ready for the very 

busy time ahead! 

 


